Notices for Sunday 30 June 2019

NOTICES FOR TODAY

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older
children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the
disabled lavatory.

JULY’S NEWSLETTER is published today and available at the back of the church.

HYMN BOOKS - From July we will be introducing our new, blue hymn book, Common
Praise, following unanimous support by the PCC. The acquisition of some 100 new
books was made possible thanks to a generous donation by David Blumlein. Common
Praise will expand our range and repertoire of hymns, while providing better quality
arrangements and harmonisations of those we know and love.

THIS WEEK
STANDING COMMITTEE - Monday 1°' July, 9.00am in the Vicarage.

EALING DEANERY SYNOD MEETING - Tuesday 2nd July at St George’s Southall,
7.30pm for 8.00pm start.

IVY CAFE — Wednesday 3™ July, 3.00 - 4.00pm in the church hall. Fr Michael set
up lvy Café just over a year ago and we would like to celebrate our first year on
Wednesday 3 July. It would be lovely to see as many of you as can make it, even if
you are not able to stay long, so please note this date. We meet in the Church Hall
from 3 — 4pm. As well as good company there is tea/coffee, biscuits and the now
traditional cake”. Please can you let Moira or Rosanna know if you are planning to
attend this so we know the catering numbers, in person or m.babary@outlook.com,
rosanna32@btinternet.com. Thank you.

LOOKING AHEAD
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE - Sunday 7" July, 9.15am.
MISSION TEAM MEETING - Sunday 7" July, 12.15pm in the Vicarage.

BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING, - Thursday 11" July, at Greystoke Pub at
7.00pm with curry at Zeera at 8.15pm.

BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday 13™ July, KENTON — HENDON, 3 hours
approx./5.5 miles. Meet 10.00am at Ealing Broadway station. Leaders: Richard and
Rosanna Fullerton. Contact No. on the day: 07599 789866. We will travel by bus and
Tube via Wembley Park to Preston Road where we pick up section 10 of the Capital
Ring. The walk includes the Fryent Country Park and the Welsh Harp lake. Optional
pub lunch in Hendon. Return home by bus.
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PARISH RETREAT: Friday 20th - Sunday 22" September 2019. The Convent of St
Mary the Virgin, Wantage. There are limited places this year due to building works in
the guest wing. Six places are available with a possible two more if participants are
willing to share. Please sign the list on the table by the baptistery.



